
City of Charleston Police Department 

   

CPD is seeking the public’s assistance with any information about an incident involving two rabbits that 

appear to have been abandoned at the Pierpont Boat Landing (94 Cedar St).  

The rabbits were located today, April 28 around 11:30 a.m., appear to be pets, and were found soaking 

wet and deceased in a small animal cage. 

Anyone with information is asked to call (843)720-2422 and ask for Animal Control Supervisor C. Bayles 

or the on duty Animal Control Officer. Anyone with information who wishes to remain anonymous is 

asked to call Lowcountry Crime Stoppers at (843)554-1111. The case number for reference is 23-06827. 

 

https://www.facebook.com/CityofCharlestonPD?__cft__%5b0%5d=AZV0rLC2s11JaEBjci5j_56xjns7ONO6_PrrPi2SoCgUHf6V06Mq04KsYMzEAJRwENOmyw-KOpidQTTbvAxMSQt_VCaV8QuslyepMzkKQZA-pDccgl4s4aNsUxaJgpI1FUtFBKleB5rpHxobvnMCp7LTIm8XkCXbLFjswYJTR2cuNTT5S-EU3Myu33iguMKVu_0&__tn__=-UC%2CP-R

